
Rio de Janeiro, March 03rd, 2017. 

Name: Cuijuan Niu
E-mail: cjniu@bnu.edu.cn 

Invitation letter to attend the 38th IUPS World Congress 

Dear Mr/Mrs. Cuijuan Niu,
The Local Organizing Committee (LOC) officially invite you to attend as a Speaker of the

38th World  Congress of  the International  Union of  Physiological  Sciences  (IUPS),  to be held in
RioCentro Convention Center, city of Rio de Janeiro, Brazil on August 01-05, 2017. 

This letter does not imply any obligation of the LOC-IUPS or its sponsors to provide you
any  financial  support  toward  your  attendance.  Please  contact  us  at  our  email  address
(iups2017@mci-group.com ) or phone (+55 11 3056 6000) in case of any question.

Looking forward to meet you in our 38th IUPS World Congress this August in Rio de
Janeiro, Brazil. 

With our best wishes,

___________________________________________
Professor Vagner Roberto Antunes

University of Sao Paulo - USP
Chair of the Local Organizing Committee -IUPS 2017
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